
 

 

Friday 20th June 2025 

 

‘Grow in the Grace and Knowledge of our Lord Jesus Christ’ 2 Peter 3: 18 

 

Summer term two has started with a busy week, great to see all the children have safely 

returned and ready for the weeks ahead. 

Quidditch was great fun this week. All those in Slytherin (Green team) were the overall 

winners! A big shout out to the following:- 

 

 Best Beater Best Chaser Best keeper Best Snitch 

Oak Eadie  Charlie  Harper 

Maple Flynn  George   Mr Marston! 

Willow Jacob Skye Sophia  Mr Marston! 

Sycamore Alice Archie George Mr Marston! 

 

Despite the heat all the children (and some staff!) thoroughly enjoyed the sessions. Hope 

you managed to see some of the great photographs on Facebook from the day. Many 

thanks to the PTFA for organising the sale of the ice-creams too! 

 
 
We are delighted to receive, once 
again, the Social Impact award, 
recognised for all the work we do in 
school and within the community. 
Thank you to Mrs Casterton for her 
work with the children in working 
towards this award. 

 
 

 

 

 



 

 

Past pupils from our 

school have celebrated 

recent successes; they 

have joined the cheer 

squad at southlands 

and they entered their 

first competition in 

Manchester on Sunday. 

Congratulations to them 

all!  

 

 

Also, a member of our school 

family went along to see his 

family’s horse ‘Coppull’ race at 

this year’s Royal Ascot. Here is 

Alfie meeting the jockey who 

rode Coppull. What a fantastic 

trip for him.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Staffing update 

I wanted to let you know that Mrs Marston will be leaving on Friday 4th July in 

preparation for baby arriving. We wish Mrs Marston well and I will keep you up to 

date. In the meantime, Mr Marston and Mrs Bennett will be teaching Willow for the 

last few weeks of the summer term.  

 

Early Birds FREE breakfast club  

Following a successful start this term to the Early Adopters Free Breakfast club, 

offered to all children from 8.15am, I want to remind you that the breakfast club will 

continue throughout the remaining summer term.  Please book online using ‘School 

Money’ system. 

School Lunches  

Please note that there will be a slight increase in line with Lancashire County 

Council increased costs for school lunches from £2.50 up to £2.75. This will take 

effect from Monday 9th June. 

 

 

 Events 

From Monday 9th June  Wigan warriors are returning for class rugby sessions  

Monday 23rd June  Trip to Blackpool Zoo Oak and Maple  classes  

Wednesday 25th June  ‘Make the rules day ‘ 

Wednesday 25th June  Swimming Gala  7-9pm KS 2 

Tuesday  1st July  Year 6 leaver’s service to St George’s church, Chorley  

Wednesday 2nd July  Transition afternoon for children to visit new classes 

Thurs  3rd July  Sports Day  

Fri 4th July  Reserve sports day  

Friday 4th July  Myles Standish Picnic  

Tues 8th July  Reports coming home 

Tuesday 8th  July  Talent show 6pm ** change of date** 

Thursday 17th July  Leaver’s performance  2pm and 6pm  

Monday 21st July  Leaver’s trip pm  

Tuesday 22nd July  Golden Eagle Trip  

Wednesday 23rd July  end of term disco  5.30- 6.45pm 

Thursday 24th  July am Leavers service in Church 9am 

Thursday 24th July   End of School Year  

School closes at 2pm  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


